TRANSWESTERN O
Pipeline Company

A TEXAS EASTERN COMPANY

March 27, 1981

New Mexico Energy & Minerals Department
0il1 Conservation Division, District Office
P. 0. Drawer "DD"

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mr. W. A. Gressett

Re: Disconnection & Connection

Gentlemen:

Yates Petroleum Corporation, by letter dated March 24, 1981, has advised
Transwestern of the following:

The Jackson Estate "BY" Well No. 9 (TW M.S.# 1393-1) Section 22-17S-25E,
Eddy County, has been recompleted; disconnect the Atoka-Morrow and connect the
Cisco (6446-56') effective March 24, 1981.

Yours very truly,

H. N. Aicklen

Supervisor Gas Purchase
Contract Administration

HNA/gy

cc: Yates Petroleum Corporation
Attn: Ms. Juanita Goodlett
207 South 4th Street
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
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